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Dear parents and carers, 

Thank you all again for your support during the strike days last week.  I know such days can cause an inconvenience 

and I am hopeful that the Government will have heard the messages about funding in schools. 

Unfortunately, rain stopped play this week and a waterlogged pitch meant that our football outing had to be 

cancelled.  

Miss Walker and Mr Tinkler have been busy organising a further two healthy living/sporting weeks.  having had a 

focus on our mental and emotional health this term, our focus is now changing and we will be having a  Healthy 

Eating week commencing  Monday 15th May, which is after the Year 6 SATs week and before their residential. 

We have plans in the works which include: 

A Fruit and Veg market stall for all classes to visit, Secret Chef (spin-off of Secret Santa!) where classes cook for each 

other. Stop, drop and snack check, external visit from a local chef to carry out workshops. Creating healthy/cost 

efficient recipe books per class to share/present and to hopefully take home for use.  

We will also be having a Healthy Moving week in the final full week of term w/c 10th July.  There will be a range of 

team games throughout the week as well as our sports' day.  Parents and carers will be invited to come and watch 

our races towards the end of the week. (Date to follow). 

Next week, we will have our first interhouse competition. On Thursday, every class will be involved in TAG Rugby 

related activities.  Please can all the children come in their school PE kit that day. 

Finally, my thanks go to the PTFA for organising a superb disco last Friday.  It was lovely to see so many children, 

and staff, here enjoying the evening. 

 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Shaw 
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Attendance 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

lass Name % attendance from Monday 19th March – Friday 
24th March  

The Aviary 79% 
Gosling 90% 

Wren 93% 
Flamingo 94% 

Ostrich 92% 
Kookaburra 93% 
Kingfisher 93% 

Toucan 89% 
Hummingbird 91% 

Whole School 91% 
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Rosettes at achievement assembly have been 

presented to: 

Friday 24th March 

Hummingbird: Matthias, Austin 

Toucan:  Lexi, Anthony 

Kingfisher: Josh C, Cassius 

Ostrich: Damian, Alice 

Kookaburra: T’Ella, Jonathan 

Flamingo: Yuan Yuan, Pandelion 

Wren: Dylan F, Ugne 

Gosling: Elis, Hanna 

Aviary: Zach, Finley 

Nursery: Tennesea 

 


